
      

April 23, 2010     

Chair Janet Davis 
Community Development and Recreation Committee   

Dear Chair and Members:   

Re: Item 32.4 Status Report on the Port Lands Sports Centre Project    

I am writing to request that this item be referred to the next meeting of Community 
Development and Recreation scheduled for Wednesday, May 26, 2010. It is currently an 
information item only. The referral would allow this item to be an Action Item at the next 
Committee meeting.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

   

Paula Fletcher 
Councillor Ward 30 Toronto Danforth              



                          


